
Via E‐Mail 

Date:  September 1, 2023 

To:  Participating Lenders  

From:  Single‐Family Programs 

Re:  Acceptance of E-Signatures on MHC Single Family program documents 

This notice serves to notify Participating Lenders and Servicers that effective Friday, September 1, 
2023, MHC will now accept E-Signatures on all program documents with the exception of the Second 
Mortgage Note and Deed of Trust for the MRB7 and Smart6 program.

Please continue to provide the E-Signature Authorization Form with your document packet.  

Please feel free to contact the Single-Family staff if you should have any questions.




